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Sport Days   

The PTA lent a 

helping hand to Sports 

Day. Volunteers were 

happy to hand out 

fruits to students and 

teachers. They made 

Sports Day a healthy, 

safe and memorable 

event for our students! 

 

Shrove Tuesday  

Another name for 

Shrove Tuesday is 

Pancake Day. 

Primary students 

enjoyed pancakes 

that PTA provided 

for them on 28 

February. 

 

 

Information Evening  

More than 60 parents attended the Primary-Secondary 

Evening to hear about life in Secondary Section on 2 

March. Secondary students and graduated students shared 

about their experience in KIS. PTA provided snacks for this 

event. We are proud of have a strong teaching team who 

know our children and work tirelessly to meet their needs.  

         

 

Old Uniform Donation 

Want to recycle school 

uniform but not sure if you 

can? We’ll have a permanent 

collection box for collecting 

old uniforms in May. All 

clothes will be sent to 

Cambodia. Please don’t throw 

away your old uniforms 

between now and then. 

 

 

Coffee Morning 

15
th

 May 2017 (Wednesday) 

8:30 - 10:00 
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Celebration Evening  

Celebration for our 

very successful 

students on 10 

March. A 

Cambridge 

delegation joined 

us. PTA was there 

to provide snacks 

and non-alcoholic 

champagne to 

celebrate.  

  

Sports Day Medals Presentation  

We presented medals for athletes for secondary students on 

16 March and for primary students on 17 March.  

 

Bake Sales 

We organized a great 

bake sale on 16 March. 

Thanks to all parents 

who were very 

generous to donate all 

these sweets. Our kids, 

as always, loved them. 

 

 

Pajamas Dance Night  

Mini hall was 

transformed into a 

wonderful party 

room and over 50 

secondary students 

dressed up and 

joined dance party 

on 23 March. PTA 

members were there 

to give extra hands. 

  

New PTA member 

Good news for our team. We 

welcomed a new member, 

Rita Tsang, mother of Joshua 

Poon (Y6C).  

Say goodbye to PTA 

member 

Catherine Bentote, mother of 

Ethan (Y1Y) will leave Hong 

Kong. Thank you for her 

contribution. We will miss 

you!  

A few PTA members will 

leave Hong Kong this 

summer. We look forward for 

more parents to join our team. 

Each year, the success of 

school-wide event depends on 

parent involvement. We are 

grateful for the energy and 

enthusiasm of our wonderful 

parent volunteers.  

Anyone who is interested 

please tell one of our members 

or send email to 

estherbuls1975@gmail.com.  

Please let us know that 

questions and suggestions are 

always welcome!  
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